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Minutes regular Meeting November 19, 2018 
 

In Attendance: Dahlin, Webb, Ganske, Zellman, Morehart, McNamara, Brodina, Crenshaw, Ophus, Lazella, 
Kapaun,  Anderson, Hiller, Dokkens (2), Follis, Peterson, Anderson 
 
President Dahlin called the meeting to order. 
 
J. Anderson informed board he would no longer be a part of BYLB at this time and rescinded his nomination for 
treasurer. 
 
The minutes of the previous meeting, October 2018 were approved M/S&C Brodina (Kapaun) 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Moe Webb reported that bills were paid. M/S&C Ganske (McNamara) 

• Checking …..$4981.89 
• Savings ….  $5000.00 

 
Committee Reports:   None   
 
 
ELECTION NOMINATIONS: 
 
Past President:   Bruce Dahlin –  
 
President: Jason Brodina- white ballot Term: Jan. 2019- Jan. 2021 (election Nov. 2020) 
Board Member:  Joe Kapaun –voted in.  Term: Jan. 2019-Jan. 2022 (election Nov. 2021) 
  Moe Webb- voted in.  Term: Jan. 2019-Jan. 2022 (election Nov. 2021) 
  Brian Ophus - - white ballot Term: Jan. 2019- Jan. 2021 (election Nov. 2020) 
 
 
Next Meeting:  January 21, 2018 7:30  PM- CK Dudley’s 
 
M/S &C meeting adjourned Peterson(Webb) 
 
Respectfully submitted by Kirby Ganske 


